Federal Duillding
701 Camino Del Rio
Durango, Colorado 81301

August 3, 1979

James L. Ludwick
. 0. Box 70 :
Farmington, New Mexico, 8740

Dear ¥Mr. Ludwick:

By letter July 2, 1979, we requested a Sundry Notice report concerning
your re—entry plans for Well Fo. Star Lake, located in the NE/&NE/4
sec. 26, T. 20 N., R. 6 W., NiPM, McKinley County, Wew lMexico, on Federal
oil and gas lease HM~5981. Sundyry Notice report has not been recelved
in this office within the allotted time so approval of Application

for Permit to Re-enter is rescinded thic date.

Application for Permit to Re-enter was approved March 21, 1979. By

letter Jume 27, 1979, the Burcau of Land Manzgement notified us that
restoration of the well location by the previous operator was satisfactory,
and on July 10, 1979, the Subsequent Report of Abandonment submitted by
the previous operator was approved. Any surface disturtance which you

may have made will need to be restored to the satisfaction of the

Bureau of Land Management.

If at some later date you decide to drill a well at thias location, it
will be necessary to file a new applicatiom.

Sincerely yours,

(Orig. Sgd.) C. A. BARRICK

Carl A. Barrick 4
Acting District Engine;
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